
 

 
 
 
 
 

Good morning Year 2 Parents & Carers 

 

Just a little reminder that this half term we will be doing a lot of activities to support your 

child's transition into Year 3. As part of their PSHE Jigsaw learning, they will be thinking 

about how they have changed since they were a baby and looking ahead to next year. As I 

let you know before half term, your home learning for half term was to look back through 

baby photos with your child & discuss how they have changed. 

 

Thank you to those of you who have sent in pictures - how wonderful for the children to see 

the changes in themselves over the years! 

 

If you have not yet already done so, please can you send your child into school with; 

1. A baby photo of them 

2. A photo of their first day at Kents Hill School (or if they are new to Kents Hill then a 

photo of their first day at school) 

3. A photo of them now (doesn't have to be in school uniform) 

We will be using these photos during lessons to support transition. Please practise with their 

child so that they are able to discuss some of the things they can notice have changed 

throughout the years. 

 

We have been using the photos in class this past week so if you are yet to send pictures in, 

please bring them in as soon as possible. If you do not have printed photographs, please 

email your photos into the school office kentshillschool@mket.org.uk. 

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Newcombe 

Assistant Headteacher 

Kents Hill School & Nursery 

01908 240038 
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